
Unterschleißheim, 21. Januar 2021 

Information to our business partners on business continuity 

Dear business partner, 

the health of our employees is very important to us. We also want to and must not forget that you 
have a legitimate interest in receiving your deliveries on time and that your contact persons are 
available for you as usual. 

In this context, we would like to inform you about our measures to contain the spread of the 
coronavirus at IMM Photonics GmbH.  

It goes without saying that hygiene is a top priority for us. In addition to the hand disinfectant 
dispensers already available as standard, we now also provide hand disinfectants containing a special 
antiviral agent. 

Our employees at the Unterschleißheim plant work from their home offices wherever possible. 
Those who are in the office all work in individual offices in order to have as much distance as possible 
from their colleagues.  

Since April last year, we have achieved an average home office rate of about 35 % at the 
Unterschleißheim plant. This is a very high value considering that our developers also work in the lab 
and therefore have to be present on these days. 

For our employees at the Teisnach plant (production), we have introduced a flexible break 
arrangement which is designed in such a way that the breaks are carried out in 3 groups and, in 
addition, a time gap between the groups is designed in such a way that a meeting in the changing 
room or in the corridors is excluded. The workplaces are generously designed so that the 
recommended distance of 2 m is maintained in any case. At the Teisnach plant, unfortunately only a 
small proportion of employees can work from the home office due to the nature of their tasks. Of 
course, the home office is used when the job allows it.  
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Even before the Bavarian state government made FFP2 masks compulsory in public transport, we 
obliged our employees to wear FFP2 masks when travelling to work in public transport. These are of 
course provided free of charge. 
At the moment we do not have any breakdowns because of Corona. We know that this can change 
very quickly. 

We will of course react to current changes and make the appropriate adjustments. In this case we 
will inform you on our website.  

Stay healthy. 

Friedrich Raith 
Managing Director 


